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TO:  Nine Mile Creek Board of Managers 
FROM: Erica Sniegowski 
DATE:  April 13, 2021 
RE:  Normandale Lake Herbicide Treatment Quotes 
 
 

Background 
A request for quotes (RFQ) went out on March 24, 2021, to two companies for the herbicide 
treatment of Normandale Lake and Nine Mile Creek in Bloomington. The quotes were due by 4 
pm on Friday, April 9, 2021. 
 
The request for quotes included an option for a whole lake herbicide treatment and a partial lake 
herbicide treatment for curly-leaf pondweed. Based on 2020 plant surveys, it is likely that only 
a partial lake herbicide treatment is necessary. A spring 2021 plant survey will be conducted to 
make a final determination of whether a whole or partial lake treatment will be done. This plant 
survey is also necessary to obtain a DNR permit and approval for the herbicide application. The 
spring plant survey is scheduled for the weekend of April 16th.  
 
RFQ Results 
The results from the RFQ are shown in the table below. 
 

Quote Summary Table 
2021 Herbicide Treatment for Normandale Lake and Nine Mile Creek, Bloomington 

Price Quotes Received April 9, 2021 
    

  
Partial Lake 
Treatment 

Whole Lake 
Treatment 

Contractor Name 
Quote 
Signed Base Quote Amount Base Quote Amount 

PLM Lake & Land Management Corp Yes $2,160.00 $52,390.00 
Lake Restoration, Inc Yes $7,811.00 $42,759.00 

 
Action 
Staff will discuss next steps at the board meeting. 

MEMO 


